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News & Resources:

Partial Building Collapse in Little

Havana - Miami

Hurricane Debby brought high winds and heavy
rainfall to South Florida, contributing to the partial
collapse of a abandoned Miami-Dade Schools
property in early August. Additonal causes of the
collapse were cited as termite damage and
neglect of the property.

Although the building was unoccupied, the
collapse highlights the critical importance of
regular inspections by structural engineers. Such
incidents often result from underlying issues that
may not be immediately visible, such as structural
weaknesses or deterioration over time. Regular
inspections by qualified engineers can identify
these problems early, allowing for timely
maintenance and repairs. This proactive approach
helps prevent catastrophic failures, ensuring the
safety of occupants and preserving the integrity of
the building.

In essence, consistent evaluations by structural
professionals are vital to maintaining building
safety and preventing potentially tragic accidents.
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